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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Brad Hunt & Chad Branum 
Date:   September 17, 2012 
 
cc:  Dr. Jeff Turner 
  
 Re:  CISD Website Redesign 
 
Coppell ISD is in the process of updating and redesigning our district and campus 
websites.  Each campus and the district homepage will be redesigned to better meet our 
communities needs and more accurately reflect our district’s mission and vision. 
 
The website relaunch will be occurred October 2012.  We would like to review the 
process with the Board of Trustees and show them a sample of the new web design. 


